Lockey, Heather@CNRA

From: Kyle Jenkins <krljenkins@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 13,2018 11:17 AM
To: CEQA Guidelines@CNRA

Subject: CEQA Guidelines

As a lifelong Californian | urge the Natural Resources Agency to insist that all projects, including highways and other
transportation projects, use VMT rather than LOS when determining impacts under the revised CEQA guidelines. This is
the only way to ensure that California continues to lead the nation in reducing emissions and creating a healthy
environment for our citizens.

Thank you,
Kyle Jenkins



